TEXAS SOUTHERN UNIVERSITY COLLEGE OF PHARMACY AND HEALTH SCIENCES OFFICE OF STUDENT SERVICES STUDENT ORGANIZATION NEWS



October

SHEA membership chair, Bacia Griffin, received three internship opportunities at the TSU Career Fair

SSHP and **APhA** met with The University of Houston chapter of ACCP for "Operation Naloxone".

Kappa Psi hosted the Fall 2018 Assembly for the Southwest Province of Kappa Psi Pharmaceutical Fraternity. On behalf of the Southwest Province Executive Board, one brother was recognized for all their hard work on behalf of the Delta Theta Chapter. Brother Marissa Johnson was awarded the Recognition Button.

Phi Delta Omicron initiated their tutoring program this month. P3s help P2s and P1s with their most challenging classes. Brothers such as Shirley Pham, Cuong Doan, and Tri Tran tutor in a variety of subjects,



SHEA membership chair, Bacia Griffin

November

AMCP held their "What's AMCP" informational meeting.

SSHP held a "Residency training and networking workshop" during their general body meeting.

APhA-ASP participated in the "Brown Bag" event to assist and counsel the

Lambda Kappa Sigma New Member Intake

medications the elderly were taking to ensure that they got the most out of their medication.

Lambda Kappa Sigma welcomed eleven new members on November 14th, 2018. They also completed two community service projects for the month of November. Their first community service project consisted of building basic hygiene kits for a local charity, The Star of Hope- Women and Family Emergency Shelter. The second community service project they partnered with the Office of Veteran Affairs located on campus. The Office of Veterans Affairs held an event called "A Million Thanks", in which they wrote thank you cards that will be sent to the US troops for the holiday season.



APhA-ASP at the "Brown Bag" event

Kappa Psi On November 19th, the Brothers of Kappa Psi partnered with the Houston Food Bank to pack 1,680 holiday meals for those in need. On November 27th, the Broth-

ers of Kappa Psi partnered with Star of Hope to provide a snack to the residents. Kappa Psi donated money to purchase the items for PB&J sandwiches as requested by Star of Hope. They prepared and distributed the sandwiches to the residents and spent quality time with them. On November 28th, the Brothers of Kappa Psi worked with the Office of Veterans Affairs to make cards to send to our troops for holiday cheer.



AMCP Informational Meeting



Lambda Kappa Sigma at The Star of Hope-Women and Family Emergency Shelter

December



Several Texas Southern University College of Pharmacy and Health Science students traveled to Anaheim, Cali fornia to attend ASHP Midyear 2018, the world's largest pharmacy conference. Students that attend are afforded the opportunity to network with pharmacy professionals from across the country.

Kappa Psi: A couple of brothers held a study session for the P1s. There was a great turnout, and many found the study session helpful. To wind down the semester, they hosted a Christmas Social for all pharmacy students at Houston Just Rolling Skating Rink. There was a great turnout for that as well. We were able to meet new faces and relieve stress for the next semester.